Researchers at the USDA/ARS Children's Nutrition Research Center at Baylor College of Medicine have been working on a project to better understand and measure strategies used by parents to discourage or encourage



USDA/ARS CHILDREN'S NUTRITION RESEARCH CENTER

O ce of Communications & Community Outreach Baylor College of Medicine One Baylor Plaza, Suite 176B

Houston, Texas 77030-3411

Non-Profit Organization U.S. Postage PAID Houston, Texas Permit 2597

NUTRITION & YOUR CHILD is

published by Baylor College of Medicine as a research and information update for the general public and Center volunteers and supporters. Send comments or change of address information to

Children's Nutrition Research Center

1100 Bates Street Houston, TX 77030-2600 cnrc@bcm.edu www.kidsnutrition.org

Center Director Dennis M. Bier, M.D.

Publication Advisors

Sheryl O. Hughes, Ph.D.
Nancy E. Moran, Ph.D.
Marta L. Fiorotto, Ph.D.
Karen W. Cullen, Dr.P.H., R.D.
Teresia Margareta O'Connor, M.D., M.P.H.
Stephanie Sisley, M.D.
Jayna M. Dave, Ph.D.
Robert A. Waterland, Ph.D.

Editors

Dipali Pathak and Dana Benson Office of Communications & Community Outreach Baylor College of Medicine

The Children's Nutrition Research Center is operated by Baylor College of Medicine, in cooperation with Texas Children's Hospital, for the Agricultural Research Service of the United States Department of Agriculture.